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NOTICE.S: • 
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Formation In Ministry Career Development Work-
shop for seniors. 

Chapel: Missionary Day. Dr. Cecil D. Etheridge, 
Home Mission Board. 

Student Council meeting. Mackie Commons Room. 

Spring drama tryouts. Cellar Theatre. See 
notice for details. 

Seminary Choir. Open to all students and their 
families to sing Mendelssohn's Elijah. 

Chapel: Dr. John W. ·Tresch, Jr., Professor of 
Evangelism. 

Chapel: Dr. Luke Smith, Professor of Supervised 
Ministry. 

Free Hour. 

SPRING PRODUCTION: Tryouts for the Spring drama production, An 
Enemy of the Peo*le, are scheduled for Tuesday 

night, January 27, at 7:00 p.m. in theCeIIar T eatre, Johnson Classroom 
building. All persons interested in assisting in the production should attenL. 

C.E.P.P.: The Cooperative Education Program in Preaching 
is accepting more student participants this 

semester. Anyone interested in acquiring preaching experience with constructi e 
evaluation will need to complete an application available in the Formation In 
Ministry office. 

SENIOR CLASS GIFT: At its last meeting, the Senior Class voted to 
. establish a student intern scholarship fund to 

assist students involved in supervised ministry. The fund will be in honor of 
Dr. Roy Wyatt, former Visiting Professor of O.T. and currently a missionary in 
Co·lombia. Dues of $5.00 per person may be paid now in the Business Office. 
All seniors are urged to participate. For more information, call Robert Ellis 
at 556-5712. 

VALENTINES BANQUET: The Seminary Wives Organization is sponsoring 
a Valentines Banquet for the seminary community 

on Tuesday, February 3 at 7:00 p.m. in the cafeteria. Guest speaker will be 
Dr. Richard L. Hester, Professor of Pastoral Care and Psychology of Religion. 
Tickets are available at the switchboard, Student Affairs office and officers 
of the Seminary Wives Organization through January 29 for $4.50 each. Free 
child care is available at Wake Forest Baptist Church, but reservations must 

(OVER) 



be made before January 29. Make reservations for child care by calling Janie 
Brown, Student Affairs office (556-3101, ext. 263) or Sonja Rounds (556-2550). 

OFF-CAMPUS MINISTRIES Off-campus ministries sign up forms should be 
REMINDER: turned in by January 27 if you are interested 

in these programs. Return them to the Student 
Affairs office or to Cathy York. 

GYM SCHEDULE: The current gym schedule is as follows: 
Monday 2:00-5:30 p.m. 7:00-9:00 p.m. 
Tuesday 3:00-5:00 p.m. 7:00-9:00 p.m. 
Wednesday Reserved for Recreation Class from 3-5:00 p.m. 
Thursday 2:00-5:00 p.m. 7:00-9:00 p.m. 
Friday 3:00-5:00 p.m. 

Intramural basketball will resume play on Tuesday, January 27. Please check 
the sports boar-din Appleby for the game schedule. 

SUMMER EXCAVATION: The Seminary excavation project for this coming 
summer will be at Dan, on the Dan branch of the 

Jordan River in the North of Israel. We will be working in connection with 
Hebrew Union College Biblical and Archaeological School. It is imperative 
for those who have signed the list of prospects with Professor Scoggin--and 
any other interested persons--to see Professor Scoggin right away for applica-
tion form, medical form and other pertinent information. The course is ntun-
bered B. 1040 and gives 8 hours credit. You will leave the United States 
on June 27 and return by--or before--mid August. You must act soon. 

TENNEESSEE CLUB 
BANQUET: 

The Tennessee Club banquet will be held January 
27 at 8 p.m. at the Barbeque Lodge on U.S. 1 
north of Raleigh. For information and to make 

reservations, contact Gary Gerhardt at 556-2191. 

TALENT AND ART If you are interested in participating in a 
SHOWS: talent show or an art show on campus, contact 

Kent Lowther at 556-6227 or 556-3435. A ten-
tative date for the talent show is March 3. The art show is scheduled for 
April 22-24. Both are open to students and staff. 

JUSTICE ISSUES: A special library display outside the copier 
room will keep the seminary community acquainted 

with information and resources relevant to current justice concerns. The dis-
play will be updated regularly by John Reeves, library assistant. 

BI/POLAR SEMINAR Southeastern Students, Administration and Faculty, 
REGISTRATION: as well as friends and neighbors, are invited 

to participate in the winter BI/POLAR SEMINAR, 
which will take place on February 27-28, 1981, in the Bethea Room, Appleby Hall!! 
Registration must be limited to the first twenty-five persons who apply. Regis-
tration will close on February 12, 1981. To register, or for additonal informa-
tion, contact Bob Poerschke, Room 301, Stealey Hall, SEBTS. 

STATE REPS: Representatives from state Baptist conventions 
will be on campus as follows: 

Virginia: Jim Massey. Virginia seniors interviews on 
January 27. Other interested seniors interviews 
on January 28. 

Penn.-S.Jersey: Harold Crane and Joe Deaton. Group con-
ferences for persons interested in Van Ministry. 
Individual interviews on January 27. 

West Virginia: Floyd Tidsworth. Interviews for interested 
persons on January 27. 

Tennessee: Bill Harbin. Interviews with Tennessee students 
and others if time permits on January 27. 

Georgia: Dr. Howard Ethington. Interviewing Georgia stu-
dents and others if time permits on January 29-30. 

Contact Phyllis in FIM for appointments. 

HMB INTERVIEWS: Jerry Scruggs of the personnel department of 
the Home· Mission Board will be here February 3 

from 1-3:00 p.m. and February 4 at 9:00 a.m. to have group interviews for stu-
dents interested in home missions work. Sign up in FIM office. 

SPRING SCHOLARSHIPS: The deadline to submit applications for spring 
semester scholarships is February 2. Forms are 

available in the Student Affairs office. 

Material for the Campus Bulletin must reach the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon on Wednesday. 
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